
  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CONCERNING DELINQUENT GARBAGE SERVICE ACCOUNTS IN THE 

UNINCORPORATED AREAS OF VACAVILLE, DIXON, AND ELMIRA 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Solano County Board of Supervisors will meet in public 
session to conduct a noticed public hearing on July 25, 2017 at 9:00 a.m., or as soon as 
possible thereafter, in the Board of Supervisors Chamber located at 675 Texas Street in 
the city of Fairfield to receive a Report of Delinquent Accounts and adopt a resolution 
confirming delinquent accounts for mandatory garbage collection, disposal and recycling 
services in the unincorporated areas of Vacaville, Dixon, and Elmira.  The noticed public 
hearing will allow property owners with delinquent accounts to object to or protest the 
delinquent amount(s).  Additional information or assistance may be obtained by calling 
the County Real Estate Manager of General Services, Keith Hanson, at (707)784-7906. 


